From: Curtis, Christopher

To:
Subject: Your PRA Request
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 5:44:00 PM

Dear Mr. Hain,

| hope this note finds you well and that you are well and staying safe during this unprecedented time
of national health emergency.

Thank you for your recent public records request of earlier today (June 22, 2020). After discussion,
we agreed that | will provide you with the same information requested by another party consisting
of public correspondence from third parties or members of Marlboro College itself regarding
proposed transactions involving the sale of the campus or transfer of assets of Marlboro College.
And/or, any public documents relating to the notice of said proposed transactions itself. You
indicated you are aware of these being posted already, but wished to receive notice when they are
posted in the future. | am happy to respond to your request when future correspondence is received
and posted. | hope this is helpful.

Thank you for your interest in the office of the attorney general.
Best, Christopher

Christopher J. Curtis

Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609
802-828-5586

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.





